Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 4:12 AM

To: 'ABBAS, Waseem'

Cc: 'MOHAMED, Gedi'; 'MAZVIDZA, Simbarashe'; 'KHAN, Faizan'; 'Nadeem Jan'; 'Arshad
Durrani'

Subject: FW: Absence of TCSPs from duty

Dear Waseem,

With reference to below email TCSP Mr. Shehzada and Mr Aamir Abbas were absent from duty dated 27t
September 2019. They are recommended for explanation letter followed by warning if response is not
satisfactory.

In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know.

Thanks & Regards,

Shahid Ali

Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.

From: PEO ORAKZAI [mailto:peoorakzai@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 2:19 PM

To: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Cc: Arshad Durrani <acfrkohat@gmail.com>; Peo Orakzai-2 <peoorakzai2 @gmail.com>; Saeed Rehman
<pdafrkohat@gmail.com>

Subject: Absence of TCSPs from duty

Dear shahid sahib,

Hope u will enjoy good health.

Mr. Shehzada & Mr Aamir Abbas (TCSPs orakzai) were found absent from their duty today without informing
us.Therefore you are requested to issue explanation letters to them.Tnx



